
 
 

From: van Holst, Michael  
Sent: Friday, September 11, 2020 2:07 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: Referral to the governance working group 
 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
I believe that there is strong potential to improve the structure and operations of the London 
City Council for next term. 
The place and time to have this discussion is at the governance working group well in advance 
of the next municipal election. I respectfully request that the following motion be endorsed:  
 
That the governance working group BE DIRECTED to consider how London might be better 
served by changes to the structure and operations of the next council. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael van Holst 
Councillor Ward 1 
 
 


